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11 June 1992 

The Revd M Malusi Mpumlwana 

Institute for Pastoral Education 
PO Box 6263 
GRAHAMSTOWN 
6141 

Dear Sir 

YOUR LETTER TO CODESA 

We acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter dated 14 May 1992. 

We wish to advise that your letter was put before the Management Committee for their urgent consideration 
on 1 June 1992. 

Thank you for your interest in Codesa. 

Yours faithfully 

RK DESA SECRETARIAT 
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CONENTION FOR 4 DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRIC\ 

PO Box 307. Isando, 1600, South Africa 
Telephone (O11) 597-1198/99. Fax (O11) 397-2211 

  

 


